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                      School Re-opening , 2024- 25  

 

Dear Parents, 

As we prepare to reopen on Monday 26th August ,2024, we are thrilled to 

warmly welcome our cherished students and parents to the next exciting 

phase of the academic year. 

 

Please be informed that school timing is from 7:45 AM to 2:00 PM. 

Students should report by 7:40 AM, as the gates will be closed thereafter. 

 

Important: Students with outstanding fees for the period upto June are 

required to settle these dues before 26th August 2024, to avoid any 

inconvenience. 

 

With regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P. Hamsa 

Principal 


